SCOTTSDALE PARENT COUNCIL

DECEMBER GENERAL MEETING



SPC Land Acknowledgement

"As we gather for this meeting physically dispersed and virtually constructed let us take a moment to reflect on the meaning of place and in doing so recognise the various traditional lands on which we do our business today.

We wish to acknowledge this land on which this SPC meeting is taking place. For thousands of years it has been the traditional land of the Hohokam, the Akimel O'odham, and most recently, the Salt River Pima Indian Community. Today, this meeting place is still the home to many Indigenous people from across Maricopa, and we are grateful to have the opportunity to live and work on this land."





AGENDA

DECEMBER 16, 2020

- Executive Board Updates (5 min)
- SPC Rep Announcements (5 min)
 - Q&A with Dr. Menzel (15 min)
- Presentation from **Tiffany Lam** of the AZ Attorney General's Office:

"Internet Safety for Parents: Cyber-Bullying, Sexting, Online Predators, & More" (60 min)



EXECUTIVE BOARD UPDATES

2021 General Meeting Dates:

Virtual @ 6pm-7:30pm

January 20, February 17, March 17, April 21, May 12

SAVE THE DATE

JANUARY 28 @ 6PM

School Rep Mixer

www.tinyurl.com/SpcRepMixer

SCOTTSDALE PARENT COUNCIL

SCOTTSDALE PARENT COUNCIL

REP ANNOUNCEMENTS

SCOTTSDALE PARENT COUNCIL

Q&A SUPERINTENDENT MENZEL

In the interest of time, questions were submitted in advance



Tiffany Lam,

AZ Attorney General's Office:

Internet Safety for Parents: Cyber-Bullying, Sexting, Online Predators, & More

QUESTIONS? COMMENTS? LET US KNOW!

President@ScottsdaleParentCouncil.org

www.scottsdaleparentcouncil.org